I:iﬁ'airjl?;slazasiv:@f 1119c>7t(15nai1_com B Fax.:/Ph.: 03192-232247, 200706 /\ , =
OFFICE OF THE EXECUTIVE SECRETARY ( 4\%

ANDAMAN ADIM JANJATI VIKAS SAMITI K/f

Port Blair

/

Dated: the , 2005
5-1/AATVS/TW/2004/
To,

The Deputy Commissioner (A)
Port Blair

Sub: Demarcation of Jarawa territory-feg.
Sir,

In continuation of this Office letter number 898 dated 18.3.2005, I
am to request you to kindly confirm the demarcation of Jarawa
reserved territory as per the recent notification issued by the A & N
Administration.

The matter may be treated as most urgent as notice boards are to
be erected on these territories as directed by the Chief Secretary, A&N
Administration.

Yours faithfully



